
 

 

                                              

 NOTICE 

31.07.2020 

This is for the information to all concerned that in compliance with The Government Order No17-Pr. 

Secy-HED/2O2O, dated 30/07/2020 issued by the Govt.  of West Bengal   and Notice of Bankura 

University -RO/BKU/201/2020 Dated 31.07.2020 at 06.12 PM, it is further notified that the 

restriction imposed vide said notification has been extended up to 31st August 2020. Panchmura 

Mahavidyalaya will remain closed up to 31st August 2020 as a precautionary measure to prevent the 

spreading of Novel Corona Virus (COVID-19).  However, Admission processes and all administrative 

Departments of college will function for emergency and essential services.  
All stakeholders are requested to follow College Website   (www.panchmuramahavidyalaya.org) for 

further update in this regard. 

 

Sd/ Dr. Anal Biswas 

         Principal 

       31/07/2020 

 

 


